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GEO-Passive Slab
For Passive Homes

The GEO-Passive Slab offers everything 
required for your passive home needs:

T h e G E O - P a s s i v e s l a b i s a 
pre-engineered structural frost protected 
slab that can be used under most 
residences and buildings 3-stories and 
under in height. The behaviour of the 
slab also allows for the installation of 
your building on poor soils where 
conventional foundation systems are not 
adequate.

The slab can be fitted with a air-heated 
floor option to provide maximum comfort 
and reduced energy costs.

The continuous edge form eliminates 
themal bridging and provides maximum 
air-tightness for your building envelope 
between the foundation and wall. There 
are no discontinuities between the 
foundation and wall which:

-Increases thermal comfort
-Reduces energy loss and
-Increases overall building occupant
health.

Insulation thickness is tailored to your 
requirements for your Passive House.




